From: Sierra Park Services

To: Sierra Park Services
Subject: Notice of Road Work
Date: Sunday, October 14, 2018 8:04:17 PM

Road work on East Jordan will begin Tuesday, October 16.

The road will be closed at the split blocking the East bound road (lower road). The
upper part of the split (West bound road) will be open to traffic BOTH

DIRECTIONS until the work is completed. Because this road is narrow, take extra
care when driving on this road and remember there could be vehicles coming
the opposite direction. Years ago this was the only road we had to access the
Jordan Way East and the roads that come off that road.

Signs will be posted as needed while the work is in process. DO not attempt
to drive through the work areal!

This work will impact: East Jordan, Beersheba, Abraham Ave. and Moses.
Thank you and have a great week.

Wanda Lenhardt
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